
 

 

Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board 
2025 Triennial Review - Request for Input on Potential Basin Planning Priorities 
 
The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board is receiving feedback for the 
2025 Triennial Review of the Water Quality Control Plan for the Lahontan Region 
("Basin Plan").  
 
An online survey is now available to provide input for the 2025 Triennial Review.  The 
survey closes January 10, 2025.  
Please refer to the program page for more information on the 2025 Triennial Review, 
including a link to the survey and a link to a description of candidate projects the 
Water Board will consider prioritizing in the Triennial Review.: Basin Plan Program | 
Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board.  
 
Make sure you get all Triennial Review updates by subscribing to the Basin Planning 
– Triennial Review listserv here: 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CAWRCB/subscriber/new?qsp=lahontan  
For language assistance services, please call (916) 341-5254 or e-mail: 
languageservices@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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